
 

I am emailing regarding information on helping us with our grassroot efforts to support
the Ohiaba Village School Children located in Asebu, Ghana Africa. I am including our
official website in this email.

We are in need of support to help OUR children in the Ohiaba Village.
Please consider supporting our cause.

                             https://ohiabavillage.com/
 

      
Fatimah Abdullah 
(Local Grassroot Disciple Richland, GA 31825)
762-353-2231

Shalum Disciples Charity  (Ghana Africa) 
Michael and Valerie Murray/Nana Gye Nyame, Nana Adwoa Ampomah (African Names)

WhatsApp number 
+233 50 527 8129 (Ghana Africa)
We are in desperate need of ongoing support.
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Hello, I am Fatimah Abdullah, a Grassroot Disciple for
 the Shalum Disciple Charity.
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